
 
 

 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

12.9.25 

WELCOME BACK 

 The assemblies this morning, in which the children shared what their class has been learning about so far 
this year were educational and entertaining . As I type I can hear Marianne Renny teaching the group of 
children that is currently with her (Y3/4s) about samba rhythm and beats – it is very percussive, and I can 
also hear strains of music from Ellie Ball’s class as I am directly underneath the classroom and, although I 
can’t hear it I know that Harriet Champness is getting her steps in as she is teaching each class a Mexican 
dance. I really hope that you are able to join us this evening to see what your children have been doing, chat 
with the teachers and other parents and share some food. 

Please remember to send your child in looking ready for their school photo on Wednesday. If you have a 
child who isn’t in school with us and you would like a family photo then please come into school for 8:15am, 
all other sibling groups will be done during the morning. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

DATES 

Weds 17th – Individual and 
Family Photos  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE  

*Pre-Loved Uniform Stall* Join us on Monday 15th Sep at 3:15pm in the 
school yard, we will have pre-loved uniforms available for free. 
Donations of school shoes and winter coats accepted. Cash donations 
appreciated, but not necessary. 
 
*Bake Sales* These now take place on Mondays! This allows more time 
to bake with your family. We are encouraging sweet and savoury home 
bakes; fruit is welcome as well. We’d rather you didn’t bring shop-
bought cakes as they usually have more sugar, but this decision is up to 
you. Donations must be nut-free. See when each phase group will be 
hosting their bake sale: 
Monday 22nd September - Year 5/6 
Monday 6th October - Year 3/4 
Monday 10th November - Year 1/2 
Monday 1st December - Early Years 
 
We need three helpers for each bake sale, please 
email friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com to get started. The bake 
sales wouldn’t happen without you, and the money raised goes directly 
back to your child's classroom. Thanks!  
See flyers at the end of this newsletter for further Bake Sale helper 
details & to see how you could win £1,000 for our school by shopping 
online with Tesco 

 

mailto:friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – We have had a great week in Early Years, we have been out to the forest to pick 
apples and today we are making apple crumble  - we love baking! We have also been reading 
Aliens Love Underpants  - Miss Dibden got confused and thought the underpants were hats! We 
are looking forward to our nursery friends starting with us next week.  

Year 1/2 – Key Stage 1 have enjoyed a fantastic Global Fortnight learning Finnish dancing, 
Brazilian instruments and the South African National anthem. We look forward to seeing 
parents on Global Evening to show off all the fantastic work the children have been doing about 
their chosen countries.  

Year 3/4 - the children have had another excellent week finding out more about their global 
country/state and we enjoyed their performance in assembly today. 

Y5/6 - Come on Friday night at 6.00 to see your children's fabulous artwork. Miss Ball's class 
have produced beautiful paintings of Kenyan sunrises and Mrs Walton and Ms Rees/Miss 
Champness's classes have produced fantastic self-portraits inspired by artists from Brazil and 
Mexico.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                              

 
AN IDEA FOR THE WEEKEND  

Looking for something to do 
tomorrow? The children's author 
Tom Palmer who visited Fishergate 
twice last year will be in York this 
Saturday at The Blue Bookshop, 
Bootham.  He will be reading from 
his new book and bringing its hero 
Judy with him. The children in KS2 
really enjoyed his visits and many 
have read some of his fiction. 

 

BODHI NEWS 

Bodhi has had a great week, coming out 
onto the field and playground duty with 
me and watching the KS2 children at our 
Global assembly this morning.  

The children have been fabulous at 
letting him decide if he wants to come 
into their space and have been brilliant 
at helping his confidence to grow. When 
he is a fabulous therapy dog it will be 
mainly down to their care, respect and 
patience!  

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

                                                                 AUTUMN TERM 2025 CLUBS                    
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 
We will be starting clubs for this term from Monday 22nd September. Class teachers manage the 
allocation of club places internally and keep a register of all school-run clubs so that everyone gets a 
fair turn. If a club runs after school, your child will bring a letter home with information of start and 
finish times.  

Application forms for Total Sports clubs have been sent out separately. 
Some clubs in school are by invitation only, for example our Giggles club for Young Carers. 

 
In addition, the building is used for lettings after school by a range of external providers. If you 
would like your child to join one of the following clubs, please contact the provider directly for 
further information about times, costs and availability. Remember, if your child is in receipt of pupil 
premium, school will fund at least half the fees. 
Monday: KS2 Chess 
dan@chessinschools.co.uk 
Monday: Karate 
adamgoodison138@hotmail.com or mobile 07859 903237 
Monday: Rainbows 
gracias.diddm@gmail.com or mobile 07870 121135 
Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday: York Dance Works 
yorkshiredance@outlook.com 
Wednesday: York Allstars Taekwondo 
 lambleyyork@gmail.com 
Wednesday: Year 4/5/6 Art Club 
Lucy.monkman@btinternet.com 
Thursday: York Tai Chi 
paulpauljojo@gmail.com 
Thursday: Total sports 
enquiries@totalsportslimited.co.uk 
Friday: Lets Act Drama 
york@letsactdramaclass.co.uk 
Friday: Year 5/6/7 Board Games Club 
josh.burnell@fishergateschool.com 
 
Many thanks 
Dani Rees 
Deputy Headteacher 
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